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March 2024 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Dorset Waterpark, Wareham – Thursday 18th July 2024 
 
As part of Activities Week, Year 8 students have the opportunity to visit Dorset Waterpark, Wareham on 
Thursday 18th July 2024. Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in this activity. 
 
During the day, students will be involved on both the waterpark and the mud runs.  There are 60 allocated 
places available for the day with 67 students requesting to go, these places will be awarded on a first come 
first served basis. Students should be confident in the water, however, will be expected to wear a buoyancy 
aid at all times in the waterpark.  Students must be in school ready to depart by 8.40am and will return by the 
end of the school day.   
 
Students should bring-  
A bag to carry wet/muddy clothes  
Clothing for the waterpark – swimwear and towel 
Clothing for the mud run – old clothes and a spare pair of trainers (these will get extremely wet and muddy) 
Change of clothing to travel in 
Packed lunch and drink 
 
The cost of the trip is £42 to cover admission and insurance costs. Should you wish your child to take part in 
this activity, please make payment via the school’s WisePay facility by Monday 22nd April. The trip is available 
for payment through the school’s WisePay system. Please make a note of your WisePay receipt reference. 
Receipts are generated automatically on WisePay and sent to the email address you supply when making the 
payment. The places are awarded on a first come first served basis, the remaining 7 students will be offered 
their second choices. 
 
As you will need to complete a medical consent form for the whole of activity week, there is no need to 
complete one for this specific trip. 
 
Please be aware that the Headteacher will consider attendance and behaviour before the trip commences.  If 
they are not acceptable prior to the trip parents will be consulted and where time allows, be involved in 
achieving a positive resolution.  Where participation is disallowed, this may result in the partial or full loss of 
trip costs. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr S Hallam 
Director of Learning 
 


